
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS
Friday 14th February 2025

Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Spring Term 2025
06.01.25 - Ends 04.04.25

Half term:  17.02.25-21.02.25

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Key Dates

Date - 14.02.25

01903 854970
 office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

The travelling book fair

Upcoming events
24.02.25 - Return to school
24.02.25 - Red team home clothes day
24.02.25 -26.02.25 - Parents evening
28.02.25 - Assemblies from Guild Care 
05.03.25 - Sports for schools
W/B 24.02.25 + 03.03.025 - Y1-6 Swimming Galas

Parent’s evening
A reminder that Parent's Evening will take place during
the first week back after half term. This is a great
opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher and discuss
their progress. Don’t forget to book your appointment!
You can easily do this via the Arbor website.
We look forward to seeing you there!

School updates

We are excited to announce that the Travelling Book Fair  
are returning to The Globe. They will be visiting our
school on Monday 24th February and Wednesday 26th
February! 

This is a fantastic opportunity to pick up some new books
and inspire a love of reading.

The book fair will be open for purchases from 3:00 PM to
5:30 PM on both days and will be located in the Large
Hall. Please note that this is a cashless event, so all
payments will need to be made electronically.
We look forward to seeing you there and hope you find
some wonderful new books!

Wow, how quickly this half term has flown by! We are so
proud of all the hard work and dedication shown by everyone.

It's been wonderful to see the exciting progress in lessons,
from music to writing, maths, and everything in between.

As we look ahead, I can't wait to see what next half term has
in store – I’m sure it will be just as exciting and full of new
opportunities for learning!

Yesterday, the children met Miss Drake, and we are thrilled
to announce that she will be joining us twice a week from next
half term. We’re looking forward to the fantastic
contributions she’ll make to our school community.

A special congratulations to Red Team for winning the team
points this half term! As a reward, they’ll get to come to
school on Monday 24th February wearing home clothes – well
done, Red Team!

Wishing everyone a safe, happy, and restful half term break.
We can't wait to see you all next term!

Mrs Salvage


